
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                    January 12, 2025 

                                         10:30 AM 

 

Welcome 

 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship  

 

Congregational Singing  

 

Affirmation of Faith 

 

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count** 

 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

      

Scripture: Philippians 2:12 --"work out your salvation with fear  

                                                   and trembling" 

Message: "Deer Don’t Often Walk Across Your Living Room  

        Floor" 

 

Song of response 

 

Benediction 

 

Sending Song  

 

 
                                                   Message: Ben Yoder 

                                                 Worship Leader: Julia Tice 

Announcements & Prayer: Glenn Miller 

                                          Worship Planners: Glenn & Tammy Miller 

Accompanist: Byron Miller 

Song Leader: Isaac Tice  

Sound Room: Noel Livengood  

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                                                          Live Stream: Isaac Tice 

                   Volume 70-No. 20 
 

 

 

Calendar of Events 
    

January    19 - Allegheny Conference Offering 

      19 - Children’s Church 

 

February   3 - Worship Committee Meeting 6:00 p.m. 

       4 - Church Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

 
Upcoming Speakers 

January 19 Earl Yoder 
January 26 Enos Tice 
February 2 Wes Bergen 
February 9 Enos Tice 

February 16 Bill Mosholder 
February 23 Phoebe Wiley 

March 2 Joy Cotchen 
 

A Big Thank You 
 
A big thank you to Keystone Lime Company for clearing the 

parking lot and to Reuben Tice for cleaning the entries, sidewalks 

and other areas outside the church.  Thanks to Jay Resh for helping 

when Reuben needs him.  I have learned there is a lot of behind-the-

scenes work that makes this Church a wonderful place.  We are so 

blessed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

AMBS Pastors & Leaders 2025: Anabaptism at 500: Looking 

Back, Living Forward: Feb. 17–20 at Anabaptist Mennonite 

Biblical Seminary in Elkhart, Indiana. As we celebrate 500 years 

of Anabaptism, join us to examine how the values of the early 

Anabaptists still resonate today and can guide us into the future! 

Gain intercultural perspectives on how reading the Bible in 

community can help us connect more authentically in our present 

and future contexts. The conference also includes 28 workshop 

options. Join the event in person or watch via livestream. 

Register by Jan. 20 and save $50! ambs.edu/pastors-and-leaders 

https://ambs.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0e5e997256c6c06bbb4f4944&id=cc72ac011c&e=cbaea4ddc1


HAPPY BIRTHDAY!   

 

January   5 – Aubrey McNeill 

      6 – Kearstin Klein 

                 7 – Todd Gibson, John Verburg 

                 8 – Richard Yoder 

      9 – Rick Critchfield, Tim Kinsinger 

     10 – Jerry Abel, Ed Hoover, Marcia Saylor 

    13 – Greta Beitzel 

     14 – Don McKenzie, Scarlett Mitchell   

                16 – Henry Yoder 

                18 – Chad Fisher 

 

 

        

 

                    

              

 

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

Secretary: Sherry Abel  

Office hours: Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

Elders  

Don Green (Chair) (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover (814) 521-7128 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to Springs Mennonite Church 
 

 

 

 

 

December 29, 2024, Offering Total 

 

 General Fund                 $2704.70 

 Attendance              88 
 

mailto:office@springsmc.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

A red glove was left after 

the Christmas Eve Service. 

The glove is on the 

credence stand in the 

church foyer. 

Donation Closet: 

 

Donations for the free yard sale can 

be placed behind the pink divider.  

Donations for World’s Attic can be 

placed in front of the pink divider. 

 

Prayer Request from Mennonite Mission Network: 

 

January 12 

Mennonite Mission Network praises God for the 29 SOOP 

volunteers serving in Arizona and Florida this month. Pray that 

these SOOPers will be a blessing to vulnerable populations, as 

they serve between two weeks and four months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A thank you card has been received from Somerset 

County Mobile Food Bank.  The card has been placed 

on the bulletin board in the Church’s foyer. 

Significant Items, Elders’ Meeting 

December 18, 2024 

 

1. The meeting started with devotions and prayer by Ed 

Hoover. 

2. Don stated that the Pastor Search Committee had a good 

meeting with Amy Yoder McGloughlin, Conference 

Minister.    

3. Discussion of the 500th Anniversary of Anabaptism 

Celebration: Enos will speak on January 26th & February 

9th, and Phoebe will speak on February 23rd . 

4. Discussion of other upcoming speakers: Earl Yoder will 

speak on January 5th, and Ben Yoder will speak on January 

12th. 

5. Julia Tice will be a Worship Planner for March 2nd.  Don 

and Beth Green will help with an upcoming Sunday as well. 

6. The meeting ended with prayers for individuals, the 

congregation, and the Search Committee. 

 

Secret Sister questionnaires for 

2025 have been placed in all current 

Secret Sisters mailboxes.  Extra 

copies for those who wish to join 

are also available on the credence 

stand. Please fill out the form and 

put it in Becky Shoemaker’s 

mailbox. If you are not interested in 

participating this year, please 

indicate so on the form. Reveals for 

the current members will be held on 

Wednesday, January 29 at 5:00 at 

the Casselman Restaurant.  If you 

cannot attend on January 29th, 

please give your gift to Becky 

Shoemaker. 

 

If you are currently not listed in the Informational Directory and 

would like to be, please let Sherry know by e-mailing the 

following information to office@springsmc.org. 

Your name, occupation, birthdate (month and day), wedding 

anniversary date (if applicable), address, phone number(s), and   

e-mail address.  

mailto:office@springsmc.org

